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CHESTNUTHILL TOWNSHIP 

Invitation to Bid 

 

Chestnuthill Township will be accepting sealed bids for the purchase of real property located at 

1129 Parish Park Road (Parcel ID 02.15.1.1-47).  This parcel is being sold with the potential as 

a buildable lot.  Preliminary septic testing has been performed, and testing results are available 

from Chestnuthill Township.  All additional required permitting and testing will be the 

responsibility of the successful bidder.  Bids must be submitted in writing to the Chestnuthill 

Township Municipal Building (271 Route 715, Brodheadsville, PA 18322) no later than 9:45 am 

on September 2, 2024. The bids will be opened and read on September 2, 2024, at 10:00 am. The 

Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all bids.   Interested individuals can 

contact Chestnuthill Township at 570-992-7247 with any questions. 

Cathy A Martinelli 

Secretary 

 

Post-August 16 

 

 


